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September 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Year 7 Curriculum Information Evening and Welcome Mass: 
Wednesday 27 September 2023 at 5.30pm 
 
You are invited to attend the Year 7 Curriculum Information Evening and Welcome Mass in the 
School Hall on Wednesday 27 September 2023 at 5.30pm. 
 
On the evening you will receive a copy of the Year 7 Curriculum booklet which informs you of 
what your child will be following whilst in Year 7, along with the formal welcome mass, the 
evening should finish by 6.30pm. 
 
You will have an opportunity to speak to your child’s tutor or myself as the Head of Year, along 
with members of the Pastoral, SENCO department and BMW centre will be attending if you 
would like to chat to these staff members. 
 
Could you please confirm your attendance for the evening by completing the online form which 
can be accessed here using the link https://forms.office.com/e/1AvG88Z7cX by Monday 25 
September 2023. 
 
Students are not required to wear school uniform if attending this event. 
 
I look forward to seeing you all on the evening, please do not hesitate to contact me if you have 
any questions to me at: L.Heaver@hughfaringdon.org 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Miss L Heaver 
Head of Year 7 
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